
Thailand-Turkey Parliamentarians Friendship Group hosted the dinner in honour 
of Ambassador of the Republic of Turkey to Thailand 

On 4 April 2018, Hon. Ms. Suwannee  Sirivejchapun, Member of the National Legislative Assembly 
and President of the Thailand-Turkey Parliamentarians Friendship Group hosted the dinner in 
honour of H.E. Ms. Evren  Dağdelen  Akgün, Ambassador of the Republic of Turkey to 
Thailand at the Blue Elephant Restaurant on the occasion of assumption of duty and discussed 
joint activities with the Ambassador to tighten relationship between Thailand and Turkey as well as 
a commemorative exhibition of the 60th anniversary of Thailand-Turkey diplomatic relations this year.  
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